
 

Community Connection 

In-person classes have officially begun as of Monday, 
January 31, 2022! The Office of Residential Student 
Services hopes that everyone has a smooth transition from 
virtual learning to in-person. As we continue to navigate 
through unprecedented times, give yourself grace! Know 
that you  will not be able to do everything, but you can 
control the controllable! 

This newsletter, Community Connection, is part of our 
service to you, offering information about resources and 
policies while providing you important information to the 
community the Office of Residential Student 
Services. You may also find out more about residential 
living our website at http://www.kean.edu/rss.  

What else to expect: Campus Resources, Fall 2022 Room 
Selection, RSS Staffing, Resident Spotlight, and much more!  
Every month each residence hall will be hosting two 
building programs designed for residents to get to know 
their neighbors and begin forming a community! Be sure to 
check Cougar Link for additional information! 
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